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I have lived at Cambridge for over 40 years and have seen the changes in the local area 

during that time. 
I am concerned that the proposed Wisloe site may prove to be a poor choice for a large 
housing development.  

 
1) At present the roads are reaching capacity, the drainage (sewer) in the village is a 

potential problem and the addition of many new houses will cause other infrastructure 
difficulties. 

 
2) Except at the north end, the area between the M5 and the A38 at Wisloe is Grade 2 land, 

this land is agriculturally productive and is too valuable to be built on. 
 

3) Many people living in the area have to travel to the larger local conurbations for 
work, (Gloucester and Cheltenham, Bristol and Bath), With concerns about fuel use and 
global warning, its would seem wise to plan housing development so that travelling 

distances are minimised. 
 

 


